
  

Date:   5.26.2023 

To:   All Vendors  

From:   Amy Rhone, Administrator 
Nebraska Department of Education 
 

Subject:  RFP Number NDERFP2210 

 

This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced Request for 
Proposal, that the State of Nebraska intends to award the contract from The Nebraska 
Department of Education, Office of Special Education  - SPED Technical Assistance to 
The Center for Technical Assistance for Excellence in Special Education on behalf of 
Utah State University.   

 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD 


